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CALENDAR TERM 3 PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 
This week is Education Week.  Our 

Education Week 2020 theme, 

‘Learning together’, reflects an 

incredible year for NSW public 

school students, staff and parents, 

and the partnerships that have 

been strengthened in response. 

 

This Education Week, we embrace 

the whole NSW public education 

community, highlighting the 

achievements of local schools and 

the role of public schools as the cornerstone of their 

communities. Our teachers and students are lifelong learners, 

collaborating in a positive learning environment to achieve their 

best.  Learning together makes us strong and creates resilient 

communities. Our school staff are dedicated professionals who 

know, value and care for all students.  Technology enables 

learning together anywhere, any time. 

 

Unfortunately, due to current restrictions, we are unable to have 

open classrooms but I have included photos of STEM bridge work 

and some fabulous artwork designed by our talented students at 

Pagewood PS and other photos. 

 

We have had some students arriving to school prior to 8:45am 

when there is no teacher supervision. Unless your child is 

attending before and after school care they should not arrive until 

8:45am when there is a teacher on duty. Any student who does 

arrive prior to this will be asked to sit outside the front office. 

As advised by our Premier, the next three weeks are critical in 

NSW.  NSW Health has requested anyone who has been in 

Victoria needs to self-isolate for 14 days and anyone who is 

unwell or has flu-like symptoms arrange to be tested through 

their local medical practitioner or one of the COVID-19 clinics.   

We really appreciate your ongoing cooperation with the drop-

off and pick-up systems currently in place. 

Nicole Mayhew 

Principal 
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AUGUST 

WEEK 3 

Mon 3 Virtual P&C Meeting 7.00pm 

Wed 5 Uniform Shop Open 9.15am 

 Y3-6 Library borrowing  

Thur 6 K-2 Library borrowing 9.15am 

WEEK 4   

Wed 12 Pyjama Day – gold coin   

WEEK 5   

Thur 20 Kindergarten 2021  
Open Day - CANCELLED 

 

SEPTEMBER 

WEEK 9 

Mon 14 Photo Day  

Wed 16 OC test date   

CALENDAR TERM 4 
NOVEMBER 

WEEK 4 

Wed 4 Kindergarten 2021 Transition 

WEEK 5 

Wed 11 Kindergarten 2021 Transition 

RAINBOW AWARDS  

Tony 

SILVER AWARD  

Penny 1/2M Sebastian 1/2M Lily 2/3C 

Toby 1H   

GOLD AWARD  

Joseph 4L Chloe 4L Alice 4L 

Eamon 4L Darcy 2H Anau 1H 

Zoey 1H Sofia 1/2M Lilly 1/2M 

PLATINUM AWARD  

Isaac 3/4G 

 

MERIT AWARDS for last week 

K Blue Isabella Richard 

K Red Caitlin Vivi 

K Yellow Hugo Spencer 

1H Elena William 

1B Benayah Nikita 

1/2M Sophie Beni 

2H Azura Jet 

2/3C Jeremy Kate 

3/4G Isabella Abigail 

4L Joseph Alice 

4J Addison Cody 

5M Olivia GH Scarlett 

5/6W Archie Zoe 

6C Eva Pascali 
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KINDERGARTEN DENTAL VISIT 

The School Dental Health Initiative conducted dental health checks for Kindergarten students today who had parental 

consent. Some students will be see on Tuesday. 

 

TECHNOLOGY FOR PARENTS AND CARERS  
Presented by the Federation of Parents and Citizens Association of NSW (the P&C) in partnership with the NSW 

Department of Education’s Rural & Distance Education team, this one-hour Zoom webinar at 7pm on Thursday 6 

August has been specially created to give parents and carers a working understanding of the technology most 

commonly used in NSW public schools. 

In this easy-to-access online event we will cover: 

• the common technology platforms used in public schools 

• the decisions schools make when they are selecting a technology product 

• where you can access more information 

• ‘deep dives’ into both GSuite for Education and Office 365, including how to check for your child’s upcoming 

work and submitting work and 

• general questions about GSuite for Education and Microsoft Office365. 

Find out more, meet your presenters and reserve your place for Technology for parents and carers 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/education-week/technology-for-parents-and-carers 

 
CASE OF CHICKEN POX 

We have had a student confirmed with a case of Chicken Pox. I have attached a fact sheet from NSW Health with 
further information. If your child has symptoms of Chicken Pox please ensure they see a doctor as it is highly 
contagious. 
 
PYJAMA DAY 

The SRC will be holding a pyjama day to raise money for Exodus Australia on Wednesday 12 
August.  Exodus Australia provide meals, educational support and health and outreach services 
to Sydney's disadvantaged and homeless. Students are asked to bring in a gold coin donation if 
they are wearing their Pyjamas to school.  
Mrs Berman 

STATEMENT OF ACCOUNT 

Statement of Accounts were sent out last week to families in Y3-6 with outstanding expenses. 

 

Our preferred method to pay your child’s ‘Statement of Account’ is for Parents and Carers to use the Parent Online 

Payment (POP) system. This is to reduce the amount of cash being handled at school by the office, students and 

staff. To pay by POP, please go to the Pagewood Public School website at http://www.pagewood-

p.schools.nsw.edu.au and select ‘Make a payment’. Parents and Carers are welcome to pay for two or more children 

in one payment.   This is a secure payment system hosted by Westpac to ensure that your credit/debit card details 

are captured in a secure manner. These details are not passed back to the school.  

 

Please note that this facility is to pay for expenses on your Statement of Account only, it cannot be used to pay for the 

Canteen or P&C costs such as Uniforms or fundraising.  Payment instructions are on page 7. When paying by POP you 

must enter: 

 

• student’s first name 

• student surname 

• class  

http://www.pagewood-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/education-week/technology-for-parents-and-carers
http://www.pagewood-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
http://www.pagewood-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
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• Please tick what you are paying for (eg. voluntary contribution, sport, excursion, other, etc) 

• $ Amount 

• You DO NOT need the Student Registration Number 

 

If you wish to pay by cash, please send cash payments to your child’s teacher on Tuesday only.   

 

LIBRARY BORROWING 

Students have really enjoyed going back into our library to choose a book. All books 

should be returned on a Monday from 8:45am-9:10am to the box outside the 

library.  Returned books will be quarantined for a period of 72 hours to meet 

Infection Control Guidelines set out by the Department of Education.  

 

Wednesdays Y3-6 Library borrowing 

Thursdays K-2 Library borrowing 

 

HOME READING TERM 3 

Students will be taking two reading books home each Monday this term.  These books need to be returned by 

Friday of that same week in order to meet the Infection Control Guidelines set out by the Department of Education. 

This will allow for the books to be quarantined over the weekend for the recommended 72 hours.  Students are 

also encouraged to continue to read books from their school, home or local library, or access the online books from 

Reading Eggs/ Reading Eggspress. 

Mrs Berman 
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Term 3 2020 

 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  Friday Saturday/ 
Sunday 

Week 3 
Education 
Week 
 

3 AUG 
Kindergarten 
Dental 
Assessment 
7.00pm Virtual 
P&C meeting 
 

4 AUG 
 

5 AUG 
9.15am Uniform 
Shop Open  

6 AUG 7 AUG 
 

8/9 AUG 

Week 4 
 

10 AUG 
 

11 AUG 
 

12 AUG 
Pyjama Day 
Gold coin 
donation 

13 AUG 14 AUG 
 

15/16 AUG 

Week 5 17 AUG 18 AUG 
 

19 AUG 
9.15am Uniform 
Shop Open 

20 AUG 
 

21 AUG 
 

22/23 AUG 

Week 6 
 

24 AUG 25 AUG 
 

26 AUG 27 AUG 
 

28 AUG 
 

29/30 AUG 

Week 7 
KINDY 
INTERVIEWS 

31 AUG 
Stage 1 Public 
Speaking Comp 

1 SEP 
7:00pm P&C 
meeting 
Stage 2 Public 
Speaking Comp 

2 SEP 
Stage 3 Public 
Speaking Comp 
9.15am Uniform 
Shop Open 

3 SEP 
Early Stage 1 
Public Speaking 
Comp 

4 SEP 
 

5/6 SEP 

Week 8 
KINDY 
INTERVIEWS 
 

7 SEP 8 SEP 9 SEP 10 SEP 11 SEP 
 

12/13 SEP 

Week 9 
KINDY 
INTERVIEWS 
 

14 SEP 
School Photos 

15 SEP 
 

16 SEP 
9.15am Uniform 
Shop Open 

17 SEP 18 SEP 
 

19/20 SEP 

Week 10 21 SEP 22 SEP 23 SEP 24 SEP 25 SEP 26/27 SEP 
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